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Communion Breakfast —THIS MONTH 
Communion Breakfast: The date for the Communion Breakfast will be April 6.  The speaker will be Peter 
DiMarzio, Victim Assistance Specialist for the Department of Homeland Security in Boston.  He is a dynamic 
speaker and will give a talk on human trafficking and what the Department of Homeland Security is doing to 
stop it and to assist the victims of it.  We will attend the 9AM Mass at St. Mary’s and then have our Breakfast 
at 10:30AM.  Please see the enclosed flyer and make every effort to attend.  It’s a great site when so many 
Knights march down the aisle together. 

Feed the Homeless: We provided the meal for the Abundant Table on March 19.  We served ham, rice, veg-
etables and gravy.  We actually had a good amount of food left over which was donated to a local halfway 
house.  We had a good deal of help so everything went smoothly.  Next month we will have turkey, rice, vege-
tables, gravy.   Meet at the Norwood Congregational Church at 5:00PM April 16.  Please join us.   

Saturday Knights Club: The Saturday Knights Club held their meeting on March 1.  We all met at the Show-
case Theatre in Dedham and watched “Son of God”.  It was an excellent movie and we had a tremendous 
showing.  We then went back to the clubroom to plan for the Spring Social.  Our next meeting is on April 5 at 
7PM.  We will have our always popular auction.  Bring an item that you don’t want anymore but perhaps 
someone else does.  Don’t come with an itchy nose or scalp or you will go home with more than you bar-

gained for.  It’s always a lot of fun.  Please join us. 

Spring Social:  We held our Spring Social on March 15 at 
the Council.  It was a resounding success and we raised a 
good deal of money for our Charity Fund.  Once again, 
Charlie and Celia Black did an amazing job in coordinating 
the event and getting all of the raffle prizes (around 70 or 
so).  The food was fantastic and the music played until 
around 11:30 when everyone was wiped out.  Check out 
the pictures.  Shown to the left is Charlie Black and that all 
important cash.  We raised more money for our Charity 
Fund than we ever have before.  Thank you to all who 
came and to all who donated money and prizes.  It made a 
tremendous difference.  On the back is a picture of the ex-
cellent meal and of the dance in full swing.  Let’s do it 
again next year!!! 
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      Newsletter Month: April, 2014 

Motions: The one motion in the March newsletter passed. 

FLAG DAY PARADE 

We are making plans to march in the Dedham Flag Day Parade on June 14.  We did this last year 
and we had a lot of fun and it was well received by the people in Dedham.  We will have to order 
some inexpensive T shirts (less than $10) with the K of C logo on them.  Many wives marched 
with us.  We would like to have children or grandchildren march with us this year, too.  Please 
make plans to join us on Flag Day.  We already have a volunteer to provide a truck to put a ban-
ner on and to carry some members who can’t walk the whole route. 

State Dinner—Lantern Award: The State Council will hold it’s annual Lantern Award Dinner on 
Patriot’s Day April 21 at the Sheraton Framingham.  The honoree is Dr. David R. King who after 
completing the Boston Marathon last year operated on victims of the bombing for 30 hours.  It 
should be a great talk.  Tickets are $40. 

Catholic Volunteer Corps: Shaun McKenna would like us to hold the date of May 3 for a Barn-
raiser followed by a cookout at Shaun’s place!!  Let’s plan for a good time and a good showing. 

Membership: There will be a First and Second Degree on April 29 at Middleboro/Lakeville Coun-
cil at 7PM.  Meet at our Council at 6:15 and travel down together.  Please let Charlie Black, PGK 
know if you would like to attend.   

K/C Club Winners: Robert Curran and Charles Powers, $25 each.  The big $1000.00 winner 

was Ed Dockham.  Congratulations, Ed.  Thanks to all who participated. 

Attendance Prize: $21 to Fred Loewen (not present) 

MOTIONS 

1)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $1,000 for expenses for the Communion 

Breakfast.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council. 

Submitted by Robert Black, PGK 

Seconded by James Duffy, PGK 

 
 

Robert Curran, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 
 

Brothers, wear your emblem proudly! 
                                                

 


